
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2011 

 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101330 

         REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON WEST NATIONAL AVENUE 

         FROM SOUTH 9
TH

 STREET TO 10
TH

 STREET 

         
 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local property owners, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 C: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2,
 
2011 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101330 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         EAST CHAMBERS STREET, FROM A POINT 165 

         FEET WEST OF NORTH HUMBOLDT BOULEVARD 

         TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST THEREOF 

          
 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of Bliffert Lumber to install the above-

captioned parking restriction to allow trucks to maneuver to their loading docks. Since the 

property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Bliffert Lumber we recommend the 

installation of this restriction. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

C: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2011 

  

  

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

  

SUBJECT:   8
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101330 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST PIERCE STREET BETWEEN 

         SOUTH 22
ND

 STREET AND SOUTH 23
RD

 STREET 

  

         
Dear Alderman Donovan: 

  

In compliance with your request on behalf of the Milwaukee County Park System, 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

  

RWB: ns 

  

 C: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 


